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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance is nearing the completion of the QEII Drive 
upgrade. Westbound traffic, between Innes Road 
roundabout and Winters Road, has been shifted 
this week onto the newly upgraded lanes.
While the new westbound lanes on QEII Drive looked 
ready for traffic, we could only move to these lanes 
once we have had some warmer drier weather, allowing 
the chip seal layer to warm up and bed in.

Winter is not the best time to be doing this sort of work 
but unfortunately the Covid-19 shutdown has pushed 
this project into the winter months. Our sincere 
apologies that this work has taken longer than original 
anticipated.

What’s next? 
The bedding in of the chip seal layer on the new lanes is 
going well so far. After the weekend we will complete 
our work at Philpotts Road so we can open this road to 
its final lay out, left in and out only from QEII Drive, 
early next week. 

More information on all of our work can be found on 
the project website at: ntza.govt.nz/cnc
There is also more information on the shared use 
path from Cranford Street to Kaiapoi, the new clip-on 
cycleway over the Waimakariri Bridge and the carpool 
lanes on SH1 and the new CNC motorway. Animated 
videos on the website show the working and lay out of 
these.

PHILPOTTS ROAD OPENING TO LEFT IN

You can call us on 0800 262 200, email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our website at                  
www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc to sign up for project updates.  

QEII Drive residents please continue with left in and left out access to your driveways 

QEII Drive 

Philpotts Road 


